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December 15, 1982

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
ATTENTION JOHN F STOLZ CHIEF
OPERATING REACTORS BRANCH 4
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
UNIT N0 1
STATION BLACK 0UT TRAINING (GL 81-04)

In our letter of November 24, 1982, we committed to provide training
of our operators on response to a loss of all AC power as necessary to
complement our existing operator training program. Since this event
is not presently covered as a specific topic in either the requalification
or licensing training program per se, we will formally cover it in the
next licensed operator requalification cycle and in subsequent operator
licensing training programs. The next requalification cycle begins after
the annual exams which are scheduled to be completed by January,1983 and
continues throughout 1983.
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John J. Mattimoe
General Manager
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